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?    The Music Department at Indiana University Southeast will present its annual Holiday Pops
Concert on Saturday, December 13 at 7:30 p.m. and Sunday, December 14 at 3 p.m. in the
Richard K. Stem Concert Hall on the IU Southeast campus, 4201 Grant Line Road in New
Albany. Tickets are $11 for adults and $6 for students, seniors, and IU Southeast faculty and
staff, and are available at the Ogle Center Ticket Office, at all Ticketmaster locations, or by
calling (502) 361-3100, or online at ticketmaster.com.
      The concert will feature seasonal favorites performed by the IU Southeast Orchestra,
Concert Band, Concert Choir, and Community Chorus. The audience will be invited to join in the
music making during the holiday sing-alongs. Master of Ceremonies will be television
personality, Tara Bassett. Refreshments will be served in the lobby during intermission.
      Free parking for the concerts is available in the Dogwood Lot only.
      For more information on these performances, the IU Southeast Music Department and its
programs and scholarship opportunities, please call (812) 941-2655 or visit www.ius.edu/music. 
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